
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

March 30th: NATIONAL DOCTOR’S/PROVIDER’S DAY
By Aaron Edwards, CEO

This holiday was first observed in 
Winder, Georgia on March 30, 1933, 
when a doctor’s wife decided to set aside a 
day to honor doctors. In 1958, a resolution 
commemorating the day was adopted by 
the United States House of Representative 
and in 1990, President George Bush 
signed a resolution which became Public 
Law designating March 30th as National 
Doctor’s Day.

While this day is traditionally “Doctor’s 
Day,” Ferry County Public Hospital 
District (FCPHD) is recognizing and 

honoring all the District’s medical 
providers:  doctors, physician’s assistants, 
and nurse practitioners for their dedication 
and commitment to their patients, 
community and the District. 

District staff will be preparing a breakfast 
for the providers to express appreciation for 
being part of the team and for all they do.

Please recognize your provider and let 
them know that you appreciate them.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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